

## St Joseph's School, Waroona

14 Millar Street, Waroona, WA, 6215 (PO Box 129, Waroona)

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500

admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

## St Joey's Weekly:

|                     |  | <del> </del> |
|---------------------|--|--------------|
|                     | Events   |              |
| Friday<br>6 May     | Mother's Day Mass @ 9 am   |              |
| Monday<br>9 May     | Cheesies available at Recess for \$1   |              |
| Tuesday<br>10 May   | Breakfast Club<br>NAPLAN   |              |
| Wednesday<br>11 May | Breakfast Club NAPLAN Canteen open for lunch!! Volunteers; Mandy Jackson, Rebecca Sutton |              |
| Thursday<br>12 May  | NAPLAN   |              |

Our mission is "to provide an affordable, quality Catholic education."

St Joseph's School, as an integral part of the Waroona Catholic Community, is inspired by Christ's teachings. We endeavour to nurture all children to grow as confident, independent, lifelong learners, enabling them to contribute to society with dignity, respect and a spirit of service.



COVID-19:

Children who are unwell need to remain at home and if displaying symptoms, **please get tested**. Please advise our school of any negative or positive tests in your household by uploading them to <u>here</u>.

Mother's Day:

Unfortunately the P & F have made the hard decision to not go ahead with the planned High Tea tomorrow due to lack of ticket sales. Those families that did purchase tickets will receive a full refund. We would like to wish all of the mothers and mother figures in our school community a wonderful day on Sunday celebrating with your family.

**Uniform Shop:** 

All uniform orders can be completed over the telephone or via email: <a href="mailto:admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au">admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au</a>
<a href="mailto:Uniform Order Form">Uniform Order Form</a>

PLEASE NOTE: We are currently out of stock of Size 10 Track Pants and Size 8 Track Jackets. We will advise parents once we have notification they are on there way.

**Canteen:** 

Special exemptions apply to parents volunteering in the canteen. We will be opening the canteen on a Wednesday each week. Click here for the Term 2 reduced menu. Don't forget students are also able to have icy pole buckets to celebrate their birthdays! If you are available to volunteer, please email: admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au.